
 

School Newsletter 

 1st December 2023 

December Tues 5th: KS2 Disco 5-7pm 

Tues 5th: Y1 RE trip to local church 

Tues 5th: Y5 singing at the Old Vic 

Theatre 

Mon 11th: Winter Fair 3:30-5pm 

Fri 15th: Early Years Christmas Show 

at 10am 

Mon 18th: KS2 Christmas Show at 

10am and 2pm. Please note we have 

changed the times from previous 

years and will no longer have an 

evening performance. 

Tues 19th: KS1 Christmas Show at 

10am and 2pm 

Wed 20th: Christmas Lunch 

Thurs 21st: End of Term. School 

finishes at 1:45pm. No after school 

club on this day.  

January Mon 8th: Children return to school 

Dates for your Diary Messages 

Christmas at WTW 

Please see page 2 for all the details of what 

will be happening over the next few weeks at 

WTW.  

Winter Fair 

Raffle tickets are on sale now from the office. 

They will also be on sale in the playground at 

home time on some days. There are some 

fantastic prizes - see page 4 for details. 
 

KS2 Disco 

The School Council have organised a disco 

for KS2 children (Years 3 to 6) on Tuesday 

5th December 5-7pm. If you have not already 

done so, please return the letter and the £2. 
 

Christmas Shows 

I will send out a survey next week to KS1 and 

KS2 parents asking which show (10am or 

2pm) you would like to attend. Depending on 

the spilt between the two, we may have to op-

erate a ticket system. 

 

Children in Need 

Thank you so much for your generous spon-

sorship and donations. We have collected 

over £3300 so far! Please send in any re-

maining donations on Monday as we will be 

banking the money next week. 

 

Deck the Halls! 

A reminder that any Christmas decorations 

made for the Deck the Halls competition must 

be in by Monday. 

Card Orders 

Please hand in any orders for cards as soon 

as possible to give the staff time to process 

the orders.  
 

Breakfast and After School Club 

Booking for next half term (January-February) 

will go live next Friday 8th December at 

10am. Please make sure you book the ses-

sions you need at that time. 

 

Activity Clubs 

Activity Clubs will continue next term for 10 

weeks for the same children that attended this 

term, starting on the first day back (week be-

ginning 8th January 24). If you no longer want 

the club that your child is currently attending, 

please let Sharon know by next Friday 8th 

December so that the places can be offered 

to others. 
 



Christmas at WTW 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Shows 

Nursery and Reception: Friday 15th De-

cember at 10am 

Years 1 and 2: Tuesday 19th December 

at 10am and 2pm 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: Monday 18th De-

cember at 10am and 2pm 

 

Please note that due to our small hall, we 

will be doing two performances of the 

KS1 show and two for the KS2 show in 

order for all parents to be able to attend. 

Maximum of two people per child please 

so that we can fit everyone in! 

Christmas Lunch 

This will be on Wednesday 

20th December. Please let 

Sharon know by Fri 8th De-

cember if your child normally 

has a packed lunch but would 

like a school lunch on this day 

 

KS2 Disco 

Tuesday 5th December 5-7pm 

Class Parties 

These will be on the last day 

of term: Thursday 21st De-

cember. Class teachers will 

let you know about how you 

can contribute to this (with 

donations of food) nearer 

the time.  

Winter Fair 

The PTFA’s Winter Fair will be held on Monday 11th December at 3:30-5pm.  

Raffle tickets on sale now. 

 

https://www.pinterest.com/pin/295408056799415364/
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.thesprucecrafts.com%2Ffree-christmas-clip-art-1356282&psig=AOvVaw0k1N2mlYjtN4EVOsYSfJ0i&ust=1574755998861749
https://www.kissclipart.com/christmas-symbols-snowman-clipart-santa-claus-snow-dgd2nh/






What’s been happening at WTW 

As well our ‘Bearpee’ Challenge for Children in Need, the children also took part in a decorate a 
biscuit competition. 

A group of Year 5 children have been having weekly Maths Masterclasses at Kings Maths School. 
These sessions have included not only Maths activities, but also physics and technology lessons.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 visited Windsor Castle.     Year 5 visited the British Museum 

 

 

 

 

 


